
Greenwell Point Public School 

NEWSLETTER 
School Motto – Growing and Learning Together 

Phone:  444 71379                   Fax:  444 71550                  email: greenwelpt-p.school@det.nsw.edu.au 

PRINCIPAL:  Mrs Kate Murphy                                        20th June 2016                                             Term 2 Week 9 

PRINCIPAL’S  REPORT: 
Dear Parents,  
 
Thank you parents for presenting your children so well, for the eisteddfod last 
week. Congratulations to the children for their excellent behaviour and to Kin-
dergarten Year 1 and 2 for receiving second place. A special thank you to our 
teachers for all their effort and hard work before and after the event.  
 
You are invited to attend the NAIDOC celebrations this Wednesday. Mrs Bow-
man has planned a very exciting line up of people and events that should be 
informative and entertaining for all.  
 
School reports will be sent home at the end of next week . If you need a se-
cond copy for a parent not residing with your child and we are not currently 
aware of this situation, could you please let us know? 
 
Kind regards  
Kate Murphy 
Principal 
 
NAIDOC 2016 CELEBRATIONS 
An invite was sent home last week to all students regarding the NAIDOC cele-
brations.  This is a friendly reminder to all families that you are invited to attend 
our 2016 NAIDOC celebrations on this Wednesday 22nd June.  Activities  
commence at 9:30am in the school hall and all families are welcome to attend 
our FREE BBQ.  At 1:30pm we have the National Parks, Marine Rescue, SES 
and the Rural Fire Service personnel attending the school for talks with       
parents, community members and students about our local area and services. 
 
KINDERGARTEN ENROLMENT FOR 2017 
If you have a child starting school next year or know of a child living in your 
street, could you please ask them to register their interest at the office.  Our 
numbers for next year are looking very good and we have the potential to go to 
the 5 classes, if we have a similar number of children starting as this year. This 
would be an excellent situation for the classes and organisation of children. 
Please complete the intention to start school below, if you have not already 
notified the school. If you are undecided this is not a binding expression of in-
terest. 
 
AUSTRALIAN BALLET VISIT– Tuesday 28th June, 2016 
Please find attached to the newsletter a permission note for 
all students to  attend the Australian Ballet visit to Terara  
Public School.  Transport arrangements vary for those       
students in 4/5/6, who will be attending workshops for the 
day.  Please complete the permission note and return it to the 
office ASAP. 

 
 

Art by:  Chelsea Phillis 

DATES TO REMEMBER 

 
JUNE 
 
22 NAIDOC Activities 
28 Australian Ballet-

Terara Public School 
29 FISST Athletics 
30 P&C AGM Library 

1pm 
 
JULY 
1 Last day term 2 
 
TERM 3 
18 SDD Staff return 
19 Students return 
 
OCTOBER 
 
29 Oyster/Fishing  
          festival 

IMPORTANT REQUEST 

Please DO NOT bring peanuts 
or use peanut butter at 

‘Like’ our Facebook page 

Greenwell Point Public School has a 

Facebook page where we post lots of 

reminders, good news stories and 

share snaps and snippets from our 

school days and events.  Don’t miss our 

on the  updates and photos on your 

devices.  Like our page today! 

Get our School Stream App, it’s Green-

well Point Public School in the palm of 

your hand. 

Please remember that our newsletter is 

able to be viewed on our school website:                    

www.greenwelpt-p.schools.nsw.edu.au   

http://www.greenwelpt-p.schools.nsw.edu.au/


 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
EISTEDDFOD—By Taylah Sanders  Year 1 
Yesterday we went to the Entertainment Centre to perform our poem called “Growing Things.”  First we 
got on the bus.  Next we got on stage.  I was nervous.  We came 2nd.  Then we had a play at the park.  
At the park we had fun.  After that we went to the art gallery.  We learnt about music we danced.  It was 
funny at the art gallery.  We made a guitar we put string on our guitar.  It was rainbow string and it was 
pretty.  Finally we went on the bus to go home.  We were tired and happy.  We went back to school for a 
little bit.  It was a fun day at the park. 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

GREENWELL POINT PUBLIC SCHOOL—CANTEEN 
NO CANTEEN THIS WEEK DUE TO THE NAIDOC CELEBRATIONS 

A FREE BBQ WILL BE PROVIDED FOR EACH CHILD 
The canteen is in need of some volunteer parents.  If you can spare 3 hours on a Wednesday morning 
either each week or occasionally, then can you please leave your name and details with Mrs Miller and 
she will pass it on. 
 

SPORT 
FISST ATHLETICS CARNIVAL 
A permission note will be sent home early this week for all students in Year 2 that turn 8 this year and 
Years 3-6 for the FISST (small school’s) athletics carnival to be held next Wednesday 29th 
June, 2016. 
 
…………………………………………………………………………………………………………... 
 

Kindergarten 2017 
Child’s Name:  ……………………………………………………………. 
Date of Birth:  ……………………………….. 
Parents Name:  …………………………………………………………….... 
Address:  ……………………………………………………………………… 
………………………………………………………………………………..... 
Phone Number:  ……………………………... 
Email Address:  ………………………………………………………………. 
Name of sibling already at this school:  …………………………………….. 

HAPPY BIRTHDAY 
Congratulations and Happy Birthday to: 

Tori in Kinder turns 5 on Tuesday 
Ryan H in 2/3 turns 8 on Tuesday and 

Ava in 2/3 turns 9 on Saturday 


